
     

 
  

Class - Explorer Curriculum - RS/2 Lessons weekly 
  
  

 

Year 
2021 – 2022 
Autumn 1 

 

2021 – 2022 
Autumn 2 

 

2021 – 2022 
Spring 1 

 

2021 – 2022 
Spring 2 

 

2021 – 2022 
Summer 1 

 

2021 – 2022 
Summer 2 

 

Year 11 Topic:  UAS 111486 
Charity and religion 
(Entry Level). 
 
Being courageous 
and a visionary. 
Participating and 
willing to lead. 
 
Key questions:  
1. What is a charity? 
 
2. How do they help 
others? 
 
3. Do charities make 
an impact? If so 
how? 
 
4. How do Muslims/ 
Christians give to 
charity? 
 
5. Who was Lazarus 
(Luke 16:19-31)  
 
 

Topic:  UAS 111486 
Charity and religion 
(Entry Level). 
 
Being courageous 
and a visionary. 
Participating and 
willing to lead. 
 
Key questions: 
 
6. What do Sikhs 
believe about 
charity? Sewa. 
 
7. How do Sikhs give 
to charity? 
 
8. How does the 
Langar differ from 
Sewa? 
 
Completion of key 
questions and 
portfolio. 
 
Key skills and 
knowledge: 

Topic: UAS 12782 
Care of the Elderly 
(Entry Level) 
 
Sharing and being 
generous. 
Remembering 
roots. 
 
Key questions: 
 
1. Issues the elderly 
face even today. 
Finances, health, 
mobility.  
 
2. What does 
religious text say 
about the elderly. 
 
3. Explore the 10 
commandments, 
Honour your mother 
and father. Discuss. 
 
Key skills and 
knowledge: 

Topic: UAS 12782 
Care of the Elderly 
(Entry Level) 
 

Sharing and being 
generous. 
Remembering 
roots. 
 

Key questions: 
 
4. Summarise a 
religious passage 
and compare to 
others. 
 
5. Explain how the 
elderly might 
influence or affect a 
religious believer. 
(How they help the 
elderly).  
 
Key skills and 
knowledge: 
Ask questions and 
suggest answers to 
important questions 
about religions and 

Topic: Prevent 
 
Living by rules. 
Identity and 
belonging. 
 
Key questions: 
 
1. What is Prevent? 
 
2. Who does it apply 
to? 
 
3. Does it 
discriminate? 
 
4. How does it 
support the locals? 
 
Key skills and 
knowledge: 
Suggest possible 
reasons for 
similarities and 
differences within 
different religions. 
 
 

Topic: One off lessons. 



Key skills and 
knowledge: 
Explain how beliefs, 
symbols and actions 
impact on the 
everyday lives of 
religious individuals. 
 
Assessment 
outcomes: 
 
Can use religious 
vocabulary to 
explain the impact 
of beliefs on 
individuals and 
communities. (P11) 
 
They can ask and 
suggest answers to 
questions of values 
and commitments 
relating to their own 
and others lives. 
(P12) 
 
 

Explain and interpret 
how the history and 
culture of religions 
and world views 
influence individuals 
and communities. 
 
Assessment 
outcomes: 
 
They can explain 
how religious 
stories and texts 
are used within 
different world 
religions. (P11) 
 
They can explain 
and interpret a 
range of beliefs, 
teachings and 
sources of wisdom 
and authority 
including 
experience. (P12) 
 
Completion of 
portfolio. 
 
 

Explain how beliefs, 
symbols and actions 
impact on the 
everyday lives of 
religious individuals. 
 

Assessment 
outcomes: 
 
 

They can recognise 
diversity in forms of 
religious, spiritual. 
(P11) 
 
They can ask and 
suggest answers to 
questions of values 
and commitments 
relating to their own 
and others lives. 
(P12) 
 
 

beliefs, making links 
between their own 
and others 
responses. 
 
 

Assessment 
outcomes: 
 

They can explain 
how religious 
stories and texts 
are used within 
different world 
religions. (P11) 
 
They can explain 
how religious 
sources are used to 
provide answers to 
ultimate questions 
and ethical issues. 
(P12) 
  
Completion of UAS 
units. Submit to 
exams officer. 
 
 

Assessment 
outcomes: 
 

Use correct 
vocabulary on a 
regular basis. (P11) 
 
Begin to explain 
religions and 
worldviews which 
they encounter 
clearly, reasonably 
and coherently. 
(P12) 
 
 

Links to 
Gatsby 
Benchmark. 

Gatsby Benchmark 
3. Addressing the 
needs of each pupil. 
Students to consider 
what skills are 
needed to access the 
opportunities they are 
interested in.  
Research. 

Gatsby Benchmark 
4. Linking curriculum 
learning to careers. 
Students to consider 
what skills are 
needed to access the 
opportunities they are 
interested in.  
Research. 

Gatsby Benchmark 
5. Encounters with 
employers and 
employees. 
Students to consider 
what skills are 
needed to access the 
opportunities they are 
interested in. 
Research 

Gatsby Benchmark 
4. Linking curriculum 
learning to careers. 
Students to consider 
what skills are 
needed to access the 
opportunities they are 
interested in.  
Research. 

Gatsby Benchmark 
3. Addressing the 
needs of each pupil. 
Students to consider 
what skills are 
needed to access the 
opportunities they are 
interested in.  
Research. 

 

 
 
 


